
Circular No.: P- 36/24    Date: 11.10.2024 
 

DAV PUBLIC SCHOOL 
BRS NAGAR, LUDHIANA 

 

Dear Parents 

Greetings! 

 

Gram Panchayat Elections in the State are scheduled for 15th October, 2024. The                 

District Administration has hired the buses from the school and so it is not possible                     

to hold the classes on the campus. As per the orders of District Administration, the 

school will remain closed on 14th and 15th October, 2024 for the students of all the                        

classes from Nursery to class XII. However the classes will be taken by the teachers                  

in the online mode from 8:00 am onwards. The schedule for the same will be shared                 

with you shortly.   

 
Class teachers/Subject teachers will post the link of online class in the class               

WhatsApp groups. All main subjects’ classes except for Computers, Activity and 

Sports will be held online.  

 
Please keep your wards busy with their studies through Online teaching by the school 

and ensure that your wards attend the online classes without fail for these two days. 

 

Best Regards 

 

 
 

(J.K. Sidhu) 

Principal 
 


